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Cancellation Notice

City of Abilene
Abilene-Taylor County Public Health District Board

Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 1:00PM
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Abilene-Taylor County Public Health District
Advisory Board of City of Abilene scheduled to be held on November 19, 2019 at 1:00p.m.,
has been cancelled.

hi compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City ofAbilene it’illprovidefor
reasonable accommodationsfor persons attending City Council meetings. To better serve
you, requests should be received 48 hours prior to the meetings. Please call 325-676-6208.

CERTIFICATION

thereby certify the above meeting notice was posted on the bulletin board at the Cm’ Hall of the
City ofAbflene, Texas, on the 15th day ofNovember, 2019, at 9:15 am.

“awna Atkinsoiitiiy Secretary


